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Cause for Concern:  

The nursery has a key role in ensuring priority is given at all times to 

safeguarding children in our care. The Cause for Concern Policy and 

Procedure states what action will be taken by nursery employees to 

ensure all concerns are addressed and action taken immediately.  

The Cause for Concern Form must be completed if a concern is raised 

regarding a child, (no matter how minor the concern may be). This form 

must be completed immediately and the concern raised with the 

Designated Safeguarding Lead whilst the child is still on site. If support is 

required regarding completion of the Cause for Concern Form, this can be 

obtained from the Designated Safeguarding Lead. The Designated 

Safeguarding Lead will then act upon the concern appropriately, giving 

feedback to the member of staff. If the staff member is not happy with 

the feedback received, they are advised to contact the Local Safeguarding 

Board themselves if this was not already the action taken by the 

Designated Safeguarding Lead.  

 


